
 
 
 
 
 
It isn’t what 
we say or think 
that defines 
us, but what we 
do. 

Jane Austen 
Sense and Sensibility 

In just 5 short weeks, we will be building our playground!  We 
have raised over 90% of the needed funds.  Many of the tools 
and equipment have been committed. Materials are on order. 
The first picket order is in process. Now we need volunteers to 
sign up for specific shifts.  Read on for ways to help. 
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Sign up for the shift that works for you! Sign up your friends, too! No experience required! 
October 4: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 5: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 6: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 7: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 8: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 9: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 October 10: 8-12, lunch, 12:30-4:30 dinner, 5-8:30 CELEBRATION! RIBBON CUTTING! CAKE!  Email Deb Fisher at montgomeryparkplayground@gmail.com   or go to our website  http://www.drydenmontgomerypark.org/sign-up-now.html  

Montgomery Park Playground Project 

We are building a playground!! October 4-10 

People who might 
like to build with 
you: 
 
Church group 
Book club 
Workout buddies 
Walking partner 
Carpool 
Neighbor 
Co-workers 



 

The following elements are 
still available for purchase as 
of August 30.   
For the complete list, visit the 
Montgomery Park website: 
www.DrydenMontgomeryPark.org 

Pickets Still Available!! 

Buy a Playground Equipment Piece and be permanently acknowledged at the Playground! 

Can you lend a drill? 
 
 
All tools are stored in a locked 
trailer on site.  They are labeled 
and signed in and out by our 
tools team.  All tools will be  
returned in the same (or better) 
condition than when they were 
borrowed. 
 
Visit the tools tab on our website 
for other needed tools. 

The following tools are still  
needed for the build: 
 
- 40 cordless drills 
- 40 cordless drivers 
- 10 Clamps,  Quick opening with   
 7" or more openings 
- 4 Routers, 1/4" shank 
- 10 Routers, Laminate, 1/4” 
 shank 
- 5 Miter Saws, Chop type 
- 8 Compound Slider Miter Saws  
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Thanks to a generous 
offer by Roscoe 
Brothers Millwork in 
Dryden, picket orders 
are being accepted 
through September 
21 and will be  
engraved right here 
in Dryden. 

September 
Special  
Picket Sale: 
$50 each! 

__ Swings (1 left):  $1,250 each 
__ Sliding Fire Pole  $500  
__ Bouncy Bridge:  $400 
__ Tractor:  $3,000 
__ Swinging cow:  $3,000 
__ Barn:   $2,500 



Bring all the kids in your life to the  
playground on Monday October 10,  

late in afternoon.  
Come help build and we’ll end sooner! 

Your tax deductible donation may be sent to: 
Dryden Sertoma Club, Inc 
P.O. Box 1181 Dryden, NY 13053
Questions:  Call Mary Kirkwyland 607-428-0420 
Or email us: montgomeryparkplayground@gmail.comwww.drydenmontgomerypark.org/  

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony - Let’s Play! 

Montgomery Park Playground Project 

Tiered Level Donations to date 
Silver $1,000 
Schickel Construction 
Dryden Sertoma Club, Inc. 
First National Bank of Dryden 
Bailey Place Insurance 
McCune and Murphy 
Anna Gurewich 
Borg Warner 
 
Bronze $500 
Dryden Family Medicine in 
Memory of Dr. John Ferger 
Veterinary Care of Ithaca 
Dryden Beautification Brigade 

New York Land Quest 
Michael E. Lane 
Randy Sterling Family 
Candlelight Inn Bed & 
Breakfast 
Adana Vet Clinic 
Candlelight Inn 
Other Contributors 
Napa Auto Parts Dryden 
Patricia Ard 
Tom Hatfield 
Hopshire 

Platinum $5,000 
Dryden Mutual Insurance 
Company 
Corwin and Deborah Holtz 
Village of Dryden 
Town of Dryden 
Triad Foundation 
Legacy Foundation 
B&B Flooring 
Gold $2,500 
Roy and Julie Reeves, RMS 
Gravel 
Elizabeth Gutchess 

A huge thank 
you to our 
tiered level 

donors!! 
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